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 The Physics Department organized an intra-collegiate competition- a group discussion on space 

technology on October 9, 2023 in D23 at 12.40 P.M. It helped students present their views 

about recent advancements in space technology and how our country’s stronger diplomatic ties 

with other countries has a positive impact on space missions. As many as 34 students from 

various groups have registered and talked about how space missions (satellites) in the form of 

Google Maps, GPS trackers, satellite communication, could help people in their day-to-day lives.  
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Students presenting their views about Space Missions 

 


